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Announcement 

Twenty-Second Midwestern Mechanics Conference 

Universiry of Missouri, Rolla, Missouri, October 7-9, I991 

The 22nd Midwestern Mechanics Conference will be held at the University 
of Missouri, Rolla, Missouri, on October 7-9, 1991. One typed original and one 
copy of the abstract should be mailed to Professor Romesh C. Batra, Conference 
Chairman, before April 1, 1991. Notification of acceptance or rejection will be made 
by June 15, 1991. 

For further information please contact: 

Professor Romesh C. Batra 
University of Missouri 
Department of Mechanical & Aerospace Engineering 

and Engineering Mechanics 
Rolla, Missouri 65401-0249 
Telephone: (314) 341-4589 
E-mail: C2980@UMRVMB.BITNET 
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